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RCSD Statement Regarding Newly Installed Barriers at the Monroe Campus 

This school year, we have experienced incidents of car thefts and reckless driving on our campuses. The safe-
ty and well-being of our students and staff are a top priority, and we take these incidents very seriously.

To mitigate these risks, we have installed new barriers outside some of our schools, most recently at the Mon-
roe campus. These barriers are designed to prevent unauthorized vehicles from entering school grounds and 
reduce the risk of dangerous drivers. This is a temporary fix as we work with the City to devise a permanent 
solution. 

We remain committed to our mission of providing a safe and welcoming learning environment for all students, 
and we will continue to take proactive measures to ensure their safety.
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